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Brandy Butler

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2018 8:18 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 20180084
Attachments: FW The Perfect Business Model -  DUKE Energy; Consumer Inquiry - Duke Energy 

Florida

See attached email and reply and add to the correspondence side of Docket 20180084. 
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Brandy Butler

From: Governor Scott's Office of Citizen Services <EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 2:31 PM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: The Perfect Business Model -  DUKE Energy
Attachments: 4.4.18.Perfect BusinessModel.pdf

 
 
From: DICK SCHULTZ [mailto:DATWATER@TAMPABAY.RR.COM]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 2:29 PM 
To: Governor Rick Scott <GovernorRick.Scott@eog.myflorida.com> 
Cc: Florida Constitution Revision Commission <admin@flcrc.gov>; Kelly, JR <KELLY.JR@leg.state.fl.us>; 
lellis@stpete.com; Nickens, Tim <tnickens@tampabay.com>; Paul Tash TBT <PTash@TampaBay.com> 
Subject: The Perfect Business Model - DUKE Energy 
 
The Perfect Business Model 
 
It is so simple when you own the government. 
 
A for profit corporation comes to your area and forces you to pay for the “plant” they will build 
and own, at a cost they determine, which will produce a “product” you are required to purchase, 
at a profit to the corporate owners agreed to by your government, and paying exorbitant 
amounts to its Officers, without your agreement. A ‘Win-win” for everyone but the customer – 
the citizen. 
 

We wonder why the Lobbyists who pay our Legislators what and how to think & vote are hiding these simple facts? 
We need an elected Florida Public Service Commission, that services Floridians  = NOW. 
 
 

Dick Schultz—750 Fourth Ave. South,  
Orion Apt. 603  
Lat 27.767N, Long 82.644W 
St. Petersburg, Florida 33701-4470 
Cell - 727-639-2454  Land & Fax - 727-521-9800 
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Brandy Butler

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2018 8:16 AM
To: 'datwater@tampabay.rr.com'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Duke Energy Florida

Mr. Dick Schultz 
datwater@tampabay.rr.com 
 
RE:  FPSC Inquiry 1274938C 
 
Dear Mr. Schultz 
 
The Governor's office forwarded a copy of your E-mail regarding Duke Energy Florida (DEF) to the Florida Public Service 
Commission (FPSC). The FPSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the state, and 
investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to the FPSC. 
The FPSC has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida Relay 
Service, and pay telephone service. 
 
We appreciate your comments and will add your correspondence to Docket No. 20180084-EI, regarding DEF's petition 
for limited proceeding for approval to include in base rates the revenue requirement for the Citrus combined cycle 
project.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please call Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 




